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Chair Patterson, Vice Chair Hayden, and Committee Members: 

 

I support SB 1076 

 

Legitimate reasons can always be found to say no to virtually any question. But the question at 

hand is not whether SB 1076 places unfair burdens on business activity, it’s whether SB 1076 

will save peoples’ lives. Undeniably, the answer is yes! Framing the question from a business 

perspective ignores the reality that fewer unhoused human beings will die if SB 1076 is enacted.  

 

Please pass SB 1076 

 

Thank you, 

 

   

Rich Refvem 

Portland, OR 97233 

 


